
Dear Students,   

The Moving Up 2nd Grade Breakfast (for students only) is being held on 

June 9. In recognition of your hard work at Stevenson School, we would 

like you to make your own creative star.   

To begin, start by cutting out the attached Star pattern. Trace it onto  any 

color poster board. Cut the Star out and decorate it. Be creative!  You 

can use markers, crayons, glitter, stickers and even photos of yourself!   

The Stars will be hung in the cafeteria at school and will be displayed at  

the Moving Up Second Grade Celebration. They will then be yours to 

keep!  

Please be sure to include your first and last name somewhere on the  

Star and write your teacher’s name on the back.   

Have fun!!  

Due Date: May 2nd, 2025 

PARENTS: The purpose of the HSA providing the star is  
so that every child’s star is the same size. Larger stars  
will be returned home and not displayed. Thank you.   

The Fairfield Home and School Association 




